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Agreed Report to Parents/Guardians and Staff 

 

 

1. A meeting of the Board was convened on Dec. 11th 2023. 
2. The Principal’s Child Protection Report was overseen. 

3. A review of the school’s Child Safeguarding procedures was undertaken.  

4. The Finance Report was adopted. 

5. The Board noted the following documents:  

 Post-Primary Inspectorate Update 2023-24, and 

 Senior Cycle Redevelopment Information Note. 

6. The following school documents were ratified: 

 Anti-Bullying Policy (Review); 

 Job Shares and Career Breaks 2024-25; 

 TY Admissions Policy (Review); 

 School Improvement Plan 2023-24, and 

 POR Post Holders’ Annual Review 2023. 

7. The Board welcomes news of the granting of planning permission for the new school building 

and hopes that the project can now proceed without delay. 

8. Congratulations were extended to the five members of the class of 2023 who were awarded 

Quercus Entrance Scholarships in UCC on the basis of their outstanding success in Leaving 

Certificate 2023. 

9. The Board thanked the staff for its commitment to students’ success and wellbeing, and 

wishes all members of the school community a happy and peaceful Christmas.  

10. The next meeting of the Board will take place in Term 2 2023-24.  
 


